Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild
Night Meeting
September 27, 2007

Caryl called the meeting to order. Queen moved to approve the minutes of the August night
meeting, Ann Groves seconded the motion and the August minutes were approved as written.
Irene gave our current balance as $2,820.49. Caryl congratulated those with September
birthdays. Caryl reminded us that the November night meeting will not be on our regular day
since that is Thanksgiving but will be on November 15th.

Announcements by Caryl: Quilt display will be in the main lobby of the WellStar Douglas
Hospital instead of in the cafeteria; the East Cobb Quilt Show was super with one of our
members, Robin Meyer, winning two ribbons; and, please respect the new shine on the floor of
our meeting room.

Phyl reminded us about the Georgia Quilt Council Workshop on October 12th sponsored by our
guild. She will be taking Sharon Schamber and her husband to dinner after the workshop and
invited anyone to go who would be available.

New Business: Irene Gardner and Rachel Phaneuf are the nominating committee for 2008
officers.

Old Business: Caryl and Robin are reviewing the current Bylaws to make any
recommendations to the guild.

Committee Reports:

Sunshine — Dorene: Rachel Clark had a baby boy, Jack, on Sunday.

Hospitality — Jessie: October day meeting will be finger foods.

Librarian — Yvonne: We have two new books in the library and a new box to hold our stencils.
Please check them out on the honor system. Patti: We received $100 of Ricky Tims’ tapes and
instructions for our library.

Membership — Denise: There are 37 members, four visitors and one new member present.
Next month’s fat quarter lottery will be orange. This month’s brown fat quarters were won by
Irene. Door prizes were given out.

Newsletter — For newsletters to be mailed next year a flat fee will be charged and Joany will
provide the envelopes, labels and postage.

Programs — Robin: The October and November day meetings will be a two-part class on a
sweatshirt jacket by Edie Wilbur. Instructions and supply list are in the newsletter. The
October night meeting is the Rauction.

Ways and Means — Pat: Raffle basket worth $290. Tickets are six for $5. Basket will be raffled
at the November night meeting. Please bring items for October Rauction. If you can’t get them
to the meeting, please call Pat or Linda to arrange for pick up. Need volunteers on October 25tk
at 10:00 a.m. to set up for the Rauction.

Beekeeper — Carolyn: Finished the pincushion project at Caryl’s house in September. The
October 18th bee will be a field trip to Mary Jo’s in North Carolina. Please let Carolyn know if
you are planning to go. Jerzees’ sweatshirts can be ordered from 800-388-3881.

Clinton Farms — Carolyn: October 20th, 9a-5p. Bring chair.

Quilt ‘Til you Wilt — November 3rd.

Golden Scissors: Patti, Jessie (2), Ann, Robin (2), Diane, Jane, and Patty LaConto.

Show and Tell — Jessie, Robin (3 pins), Yvonne, Barbara (2 pins), Vickie Hecht (3 pins), and
Diane.

The meeting was adjourned for the Challenge Quilts program and ice cream social.

Respectfully submitted, Sandra Wilson for Joy Wegand



